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2015/7223/P 18/02/2016  12:27:18 The RHRA is always sensitive about planning applications in our area, and particularly those for listed 

buildings. We often find that the detail given about listed building in the applications is insufficient for 

us to make a firm assessment. With this application, however, the detail is full and the plans seem fully 

sensitive to the needs of a II* building. We are assuming that the Tallis street illustrations will be the 

main source-book for restoration details.
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